
West Philadelphia Alliance for Children 
P.O. Box 9981, Philadelphia, PA 19118

215-452-0333

April 10, 2023

Dear WePAC Friends and Donors,

It is my great pleasure to introduce Jennifer Leith as WePAC’s new Executive Director effective 
today. A careful and thoughtful process led by a dedicated search committee determined that 
Jennifer is ideally suited to lead WePAC and continue advancing our mission to provide access 
to books and library services to public school students in Philadelphia. 

Jennifer, a Philly native, has been a supporter of WePAC and childhood literacy for many years 
especially in her 10+ years as Executive Director of The Douty Foundation and as a mom to two 
voracious readers. Jennifer brings a strong background in nonprofit management, relationship 
building, and community engagement to WePAC. With a broad range of experiences, interests 
and a desire to constantly learn, Jennifer is excited to bring her skills and knowledge to WePAC 
and to also learn from the volunteers, partners and supporters who make the work of WePAC 
possible. 

As an active member of her local community, Jennifer has served on the Haverford Township 
Human Relations Commission for 7 years and is currently serving on the Board of Directors of 
the Haverford Township School District Education Foundation. Jennifer holds a B.A. in History & 
Political Science from Bucknell University and an M.A. in History from Rutgers University. 

Please feel free to reach out to her at jennifer@wepac.org or 215-620-1869. 

I know I speak for the entire Board in saying that we are thrilled to have Jennifer at the helm 
and we look forward to a very bright future for WePAC under her leadership.  

Very best wishes,

Eileen Hillman
Former Interim Executive Director
Current Vice President, WePAC Board


